
 
 

Call for Papers: International Conference on Engineering for Sustainability 

 

Dear female Researchers and young scientists, 

We are excited to announce the inaugural International Conference on Engineering for Sustainability, 

organized by the Technische Hochschule Georg Agricola (THGA). The conference will take place on 

March 20, 2024, at the the THGA. 

Conference Details: 

• Location: Technische Hochschule Georg Agricola 

• Date:  March 20, 2024 

• Time:  10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

This conference aims to bring together female researchers and professionals in the field of 

engineering to explore how their research contributes to the achievement of United Nations 

sustainability goals. We invite you to submit short abstracts for presentations, addressing engineering 

topics that demonstrate a clear link to sustainability goals. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Abstracts should highlight how your research contributes to the attainment of specific United 

Nations sustainability goals. 

• The time frame for each speaker is 30 minutes, whereby the presentation itself should have a 

maximum duration of 20 minutes.  

• Please submit your abstracts by 10.02.2024 via the following email address: prof@thga.de. 

In addition, speakers, participants of the poster session and guests will have the possibility to get in 

contact and share ideas at information booths. This offers a unique opportunity for networking and 

knowledge exchange. 

For more details on specific themes and the conference schedule, please visit our website: 

https://www.thga.de/hochschule/karriere/profthga. 

We look forward to a day filled with insightful presentations, lively discussions, and inspiring 

connections. 

 

Best regards, 

Judith Heimeier 

(Conference Project Manager Georg Agricola Technical University) 

https://www.thga.de/hochschule/karriere/profthga

